Response to letter and material from Denise and Peter Kinvig:

Subject: Response to letter and material from Denise and Peter Kinvig:
Date: Tue, 27 Apr 2004 00:09:05 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>
CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>,
"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Denise and Peter Kinvig:

Thank you very much for your letter and the enclosed material on the North Shore
Equestrian Center. | personally believe that we are very fortunate in having a facility
such as this center. It is one the very things which give the North Shore that unique
flavor. It provides opportunities not found everywhere for people who like horses and
enjoy that kind of sport. As a Council we do everything possible to maintain this special
North Shore environment.

No staff report has as yet come forward regarding the renewal of your lease. However, if
and when it does, | will certainly keep the interests of those North Shore residents in
mind who like horses and a facility to house them. Needless to say everything will have
to go through the appropriate process.

Time permitting | will gladly call on you for a visit.

In the meantime thank you for bringing your thoughts to my attention.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist
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